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                                                                                                                                                 12th May 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 
As we start the summer term I am writing to you to update you on all the 
curriculum events that are happening this term.  

As a school we are continuing our focus on Reading and over the next four weeks 
you will notice new books coming home with the children. These are the 
phonically  decodable books that are matched to the correct level for each 
individual child. Please read them with your children and we will be taking 
feedback in the next parent forum.  We are also introducing 'Nessy', an 
online program to accelerate the learning of readers at KS2 who have 
fallen behind. 

Writing and Maths is also a focus this term. As you know we use 'Maths No Problem' 
as our Maths scheme. For the next four weeks we have specialist training in ‘Maths 
No Problem’.   This will refresh and improve the Quality of Education in 
Maths across the school.  Year 4 have their times table test coming up  so please 
practice times tables every day with your child. 
 
We have several exciting curriculum events taking place this term including; 

1. Sports Day 
2. Queens Jubilee Celebrations 
3. Music Festivals 
4. Year 6 Leaving Events 

More information form the Heads of School will follow on this. 

 

This term we have introduced celebration assemblies every Friday to celebrate 

the success of children across the school. This was a huge success and you will 

notice your children coming home with certificates on a weekly basis. Thank you 

to all the parents and children for their support and hard work.  We have also 

started class community assemblies weekly which are a great opportunity for the 

children to come together within the class value each other and discuss the school 

values.  
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Taking on parent feedback we have changed the homework.  Homework is now in 

a book and goes home every Friday covering a range of subjects.  As before please 

complete it at the weekend and send it in on Monday.  Seesaw is no longer 

used. We will also be sending home Mathletics homework weekly from this Friday.  

We will be holding Parent Meetings week beginning 13th June.  A letter on this will 

follow next week.  This will give you an opportunity to come and see your child’s 

teacher and discuss their progress this year.  Reports will follow in July. 

Thank you all for your support.  As you know I am on the gate everyday so please 
come and see me if you have any concerns.   

Your sincerely 

 

Miss Mollett 

Executive Headteacher 
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